
I was wondering if 
we could meet 

again on the 23rd?

I’m afraid that 
might be a bit 

difficult as I have 
to contact one or 
two colleagues. 

I want to 
meet on the 

23rd.

That’s no 
good, I want 

the 30th.

Perhaps we could give 
ourselves a little 

extra time? It is quite 
important that I have 

a word with them.
Wouldn’t the 

following 
Thursday, the 

30th, be 
better?
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